
	
 

 
 
 
 
 

	
	

Friday	6th	May	2022	
Dear	Parent/carers,	
	
Open	Door	Event	–	Monday	23rd/Tuesday	24th	May		
As	you	are	aware,	during	the	course	of	the	last	two	years,	we	have	been	restricted	in	relation	
to	inviting	parents	and	carers	into	the	school	building.	We	know	from	your	feedback	that	you	
are	keen	to	visit	our	classrooms	and	we	are	pleased	to	say	that,	due	to	the	recent	relaxation	of	
restrictions,	we	are	now	able	to	offer	an	“Open	Door”	session	for	you	to	visit	the	school	with	
your	child.	
	
On	Monday	23rd	or	Tuesday	24th	May,	we	would	like	to	invite	you,	along	with	your	child,	to	
visit	their	class	at	the	end	of	the	school	day	to	see	the	classroom	environment	in	which	they	
learn	and	play.	During	this	visit,	there	will	also	be	an	opportunity	for	your	child	to	share	some	
of	their	work	with	you	and	the	visit	will	very	much	be	led	by	the	child	with	staff	available	to	
answer	any	questions	you	may	have.	
	
Each	class	will	offer	two	after	school	sessions	(Tuesday	only	for	Y6JC)	and	in	order	to	manage	
numbers,	we	will	be	sending	an	online	form	for	you	to	indicate	which	day	you	would	like	to	
attend.	
	
Curriculum	Session–	Thursday	19th	May	
As	we	have	grown	steadily	over	the	course	of	the	last	three	years,	we	have	appreciated	
parents	and	carers	working	closely	with	us	in	a	variety	of	ways	to	support	the	children’s	
wellbeing,	learning	and	progress	over	time.		
In	preparation	for	the	implementation	of	the	new	curriculum	in	September	2022,	we	would	
now	like	to	work	with	you	all	in	developing	our	curriculum	vision	further	and	explore	your	
thoughts	on	the	skills,	knowledge	and	experiences	that	are	important	for	the	children	at	Glan	
Llyn	in	order	to	prepare	them	for	their	futures.	
We	would	like	to	invite	you	to	a	virtual	curriculum	presentation	and	discussion	meeting	on	
Thursday	19th	May	at	4pm	where	you	will	be	able	to	learn	about	curriculum	developments	in	
Wales	and	have	the	opportunity	to	feed	into	our	curriculum	design	at	Glan	Llyn.	
	
Please	indicate	on	the	online	form	if	you	would	like	to	attend	this	session	and	provide	an	
email	address	for	us	to	send	the	Teams	invite.	
	
Thank	you.	We	look	forward	to	seeing	you	all	soon.			
	
	
Cofion cynnes / Kind regards, 
Mrs J Richards 
Pennaeth / Headteacher 
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